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Dear Families,  

I hope that you are all well and have had a good week. How did the Easter holidays 
arrive so quickly? It's quite astonishing to think that when children return for the 
Summer term, it will be their final term in their year current group! 

Thank you to all our families who have attended parent consultations with class 
teachers throughout the week. The teachers have found it really useful and it's so 
important to work in partnership with you. I’ve been delighted to have so many children 
pay me a visit throughout the week sharing their pride after a good report from their 
teacher. 

It's been an incredibly exciting week in school this week. BBC Newsround visited us on 
Wednesday to film some of your Y5 and 6 children sharing their thoughts about Easter. 
It was fascinating to observe the filming process and provided such a good experience 
for the children involved. The reporters loved our school and thought our children were 
delightful. They asked if they could use our school to again for future stories. Naturally 
we jumped at the chance and accepted! 

We have had some fantastic entries for our Easter competitions throughout the week.  
All children were invited to design an Easter bonnet or decorate an egg. The creativity 
from our children is simply wonderful and our corridors have been adorned with 
delightful designs this week. Winners will be announced in celebration assembly today. 
Thank you for supporting your children to take part. Thank you also to everyone who 
has supported our Easter raffle. Winners were announced yesterday on Facebook. You 
have helped to raise £74 for school funds so thank you very much for your support.  
 
After Easter we warmly welcome Mrs Adedeji back from her maternity leave. Mrs 
Adedeji and Mrs Knowles will now share the teaching responsibility for Y3/4 AK. Mrs 
Adedeji will teach full time in this class from September so will use the Summer term to 
get to know the children well.  
 
I close for the Spring term with some very happy news. Mrs Parrington has today 
informed the children in her class that she is pregnant. We are all absolutely thrilled for 
Mrs Parrington and her family. We offer our love, best wishes and congratulations. I 
remember seeing her last pregnancy journey on Facebook whilst being our famous 
lockdown storyteller. Oh how we appreciated those stories!  
 
School closes today for the Easter holidays. We are all looking forward to a well-
deserved break and will returned refreshed for the Summer term on  Wednesday 20th 
April.  
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Thank you for your continued support and positivity throughout the Spring term.  
I wish you all very happy Easter. Have a lovely break with your wonderful children and 
fingers crossed for more sunny weather.  
Keep safe and take care. 
 
God bless, 
Mrs Oxborough 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

• Friday 1st April: School closes for the Easter holidays 

• Wednesday 20th  April: Children will return to school for the Summer term. 

• W/C 25th April: All after school clubs resume 

• Monday 2nd May: Bank holiday Monday – school closed 

• Thursday 5th May: Polling day. School closed except for Nursery and Y6 children 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


